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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Welcome to the Blog for this week.
As always, any queries, suggestions or questions are very welcome. Either  by 
calling into the office, by email or by using the suggestions box located in the main 
school entrance.

Kind Regards,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

 Hopefully the wonderful weather will continue. Please ensure your child is wearing 
suncream, has a hat or cap and water bottle in school.
After the half term holiday Classes 2 and 3 will swim and Class 1 will use the 
specialist Sports Provision at Willowburn. We use our Primary Sports funding to 
cover all costs.

Please ensure the correct school PE kit is in school at all times.

Nursery places are filling up fast so if you have a baby or toddler please fill in an 
application form if you haven’t already to avoid disappointment.

Price Increases

From September the following 
price increases will be in place.
School meals will increase by only 
10p per meal to £2.20 or £11.00 
per week.

Community Powers price increase 
to £15.00 including lunch pick up 
at 3.15 p.m. from September.

Reminders -

Week beginning June 12th is National Year 1 Phonics Test week. Please ensure 
your child is in school this week.

Class photograph orders are due in on Monday 5th June 2017.

30 hours Entitlement - 

 We have been part of the Pilot Scheme 
this year which will come into force  in 
September. If you have a child who is 
already entitled you will need to re-
apply to be eligible from September 
2017. For further queries about this 
please contact the office.

PTA

There will be a PTA Annual General 
Meeting after half term.Date to follow.


